
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council of 17 November 2005 

5. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update and 

noted the following: 
 
 1. Carole Evans conveyed to the Board the appreciation expressed by Councillor Barry Corbett for 

the Burwood/Pegasus bus tour held on 18 October.  Councillor Corbett commented that he was 
impressed by the proactive work carried out by the Board in its area and he thanked the Board 
and staff for organising the tour. 

 
 2. The Board will conduct two seminars on its objectives for 2006-2009.  The first seminar on 

30 November 2005 will be to provide background information and the second on 5 December 
will be for the Board to develop its draft objectives.  It was agreed that Board members would 
forward comments and suggestions to the Chairperson following the first seminar to provide a 
starting point for discussions at the second. 

 
 3. The Burwood/Pegasus Community Development Adviser provided an update on the work that 

she had been doing in the area recently and responded to questions from the members.  The 
Chairperson thanked the Community Development Adviser for the update and for her excellent 
work in the community. 

 
 4. The Community Engagement Adviser provided an update to the Board and mentioned a letter 

received by the Mayor from a local resident regarding excellent service recently provided by the 
Burwood/Pegasus Community Engagement Assistant, Marie Byrne. 

 
 5. The Board raised the issue of public liability insurance for community groups holding 

community events.  It was agreed that this issue would be added to the agenda for the next 
meeting of the Board and the local Members of Parliament. 

Please Note
Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


